
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

9. ANNUAL PLAN PROCESS 2004/05 MAJOR ISSUES STATEMENT 
 
 The Board was in receipt of the Business Unit responses to the major community issues identified by 

the Board as part of the 2004/05 Annual Plan Process. 
 
 The Board and the local community had previously expressed interest in promoting a new recreation 

and pool complex in south-west Christchurch, and in promoting and developing the existing suburban 
pools at Halswell and Templeton.  The business unit response stated that there was little point in 
undertaking the required research into these proposals until closer to the time funds were likely to be 
available, being the year 2011/12. 

 
 The Board received the information but decided to request that (given the knowledge that at least 

three Community Boards were looking for a similar facility) guidelines for the necessary planning 
process could be started sooner rather than later. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


